The Arboretum
State Botanical Garden of Kentucky

A NEW SEASON

We've turned over a new leaf!

Donor and Volunteer Benefits:

Arboretum electronic announcements
(must provide email address)
Listing in donor and volunteer honor roll on website
Arboretum Friend Benefits Card which provides:
+ 10 percent discount on items in our Gift Shop
+ 10 percent discount on KY Children’s Garden
season membership
» Discount at participating local garden centers
(at merchant’s discretion)
» American Horticulture Society (AHS) Reciprocal
Admission Program (RAP) privileges

Additional cards available for purchase ($5 each)
1-year subscription to Better Homes & Gardens
5 one-day passes to the KY Children’s Garden

Private after-hours event in the gardens

Arboretum Friends Annual Circles of Support
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Other benefits (available at the Dorotha Smith Oatts Visitor Center or at our annual appreciation event)

Arboretum water bottle or mug
Arboretum umbrella

Arboretum t-shirt
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* Friends of The Arboretum Founding and Lifetime members will receive Sassafras Circle benefits for their lifetime. Additional contributions or volunteer hours made each year

will count toward higher recognition levels.

Volunteers shall record their volunteer hours with The Arboretum staff member who leads their work. Self-directed volunteers shall email their volunteer hours for each calen-

dar year to Arboretum@uky.edu. Donors and volunteers will be recognized at an annual appreciation event.



